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LOOK AHEAD: FIRST 90 DAYS OF CONSTRUCTION ON PHASE II 
 

VIRGINIA BEACH – As construction begins on Phase II of the I-64/I-264 Interchange 
Improvements, expect to see activity over the next few months in the following areas. Lane 
closures, shoulder closures and/or flagging operations will be used to accomplish the following 
work as necessary: 
 

• Exit 15A Ramp from I-264 to Newtown Road – Weekend and night work. 
Widening the ramp. 
 

• Eastbound I-264 east of Newtown on the shoulder – Night work. Setting barrier 
and then beginning clearing and grubbing and Intelligent Transportation Systems 
work. 

 
• Newtown Road between I-264 and Kempsville Road – Weekend and night work. 

Installing water and sanitary sewer items, storm drainage and then beginning 
drilled shafts for bridge B601 over Newtown Road. 

 
• Greenwich Road from Newtown Road to Top Golf – Day and night work. 

Installing water and sanitary sewer items. 
 

• Cleveland Street west of Clearfield Avenue to I-264 west – Day work. Start 
clearing and grubbing to B602 abutment B. 

 
• Approaches to B-603 Flyover from Greenwich behind Top Golf on the south side 

of I-264 and on the north side of I-264 – Day work. Clearing and grubbing, 
installing ground improvement (wick drains, etc.). 

 
NOTE: All areas will include installing temporary construction signs & entrances as well as 
erosion and sediment control items. 
 
For more information on the improvements coming to the I-64/I-264 Interchange and the 
Newtown and Witchduck ramps, visit www.i64i264improvements.org. 
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